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March 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Reference: Industrial Action by the NEU

The third and fourth NEU teacher strike days are both due to take place next week on Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March. Given the information we know at the moment we will are anticipating that our Academy will operate as follows.

Wednesday 15th 

Remote Learning at home for Years 7 and 10. All other year groups in the Academy.

Thursday 16th 

Remote Learning at home for Year 8 and 9. All other year groups in the Academy

We will send out the remote learning instructions early next week.

If you are critical worker (definition attached) and a parent/carer of a child in Year 7/10 (Wednesday) Year 8/9 (Thursday) and would like us to accommodate your son/daughter on the appropriate day, please email us to that effect at generalenquiries@priorycity.co.uk by midday Tuesday 14th March. 
We are also able to accommodate vulnerable children (definition attached). Again please contact us at the above email address if your child needs to attend on either of the strike dates.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by these arrangements. However, thank you, as always, for your continued support and understanding.

This is clearly subject to change and if that is necessary I will inform you as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Richard Trow
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